Derech HaTorah of Rochester The Path of Respect and Excellence

May 12, 2017

May 12, 201/ ט"ז אייר, פרשת אמור, תשע"ז

Pirkei Avos with Morah Dan!

Morah Dan's second graders have been learning Pirkei Avos and creating memorable projects to drive home the lessons. What fun!



2nd Grade Senses

2nd grades "senses" are in overdrive at DHR. Actively working to use each sense (touch, taste, smell, seeing and hearing) during their hands-on classroom science lab.



Benching Superstars!

Mindy Akkerman Naftali Aranov Leorah Emaleh Adina Goldstein

Mendel Hein Chava Tova London Chanoch Max Ella Nussbaum

Sima Rennert Esti Schon Ester Tsits Chana Yaras



Calendar Reminders

- * Monday, May 15 School Picture Day please send in your or-
- * Wednesday, May 17 Science Fair 5:30 7:00 pm
- * Thursday, May 18 Lag Ba'Omer picnic BBQ at Hamlin Beach State Park
- * Monday, May 29 Friday, June 2 Memorial Day/Shavuos break.
- * Monday, June 5 NYS Written Science Exam, grades 4 & 8
- * Tuesday, June 13 Teacher Appreciation Picnic
- * Tuesday, June 20 Kindergarten Graduation & Siddur Presentation and 1st grade Chumash Celebration. 2 pm
- * Tuesday, June 20 8th Grade Graduation

Lag Ba'Omer

Please join T.I.U.N.Y. & D.H.R. for the post Lag Ba'Omer Picnic BBQ! Due to excessive rain in the Sunday forecast, we have changed the date of the picnic to Thursday, May 18, 2017

Hamlin Beach State Park, Shelter 3 BBO Dinner, Kumzits & Bonfire -Sponsored by the Yeshiva-

From the Principal Mrs. Lea Goldstein

What a warm, beautiful and inspirational evening! We were thrilled to present our largest-ever Scholarship Journal to our guests. Dinner (catered by Alt Fine Foods) was delicious and desserts (baked by Rebbetzin Sarah Davidowitz and Mrs. Orly Tsits) were fabulous! The tables were set beautifully and the ambiance was magical. Most inspiring were the meaningful words of the Rosh HaYeshiva, the moving tributes to our honorees and the poignant and touching speeches by Merwyn and Bruce Dan.

We are so appreciative of our honorees, as well as our generous donors who made this our most successful scholarship journal campaign ever! Our many guests who joined us made this event the most well attended dinner in our school's history. Finally, a special thank you to our journal and dinner volunteers!



Phys Ed Reminder

Weather permitting, Phys. Ed. classes will be outdoors for the remainder of the year. All students must wear sneakers to participate in Phys. Ed. Mr. Loncao will be collecting donations of old, but usable sneakers. If you have any sneakers you would like to donate, please send them in with your child.